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Dear members of this committee:
    I am writing to you today to ask that you do NOT support LD 1378, as it is a 
terrible bill that violates due process, and both our national and state Constitutions.  
On top of this, it would put the lives of both innocent civilians as well as our law 
enforcement and police officers in greater danger!  In states like Massachusetts, their 
Red Flag law is used like less than twenty times per year, whereas our current 
"Yellow Flag" law has been used far more often, and doesn't violate due process 
nearly as bad.   Stop with the anti-gun idiocy, and stand with law abiding Mainers.   
Thanks for your time.
                                                   Yours Truly,
                                                   James Andrews
                                                   Sidney, Maine


